
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Shepton Beauchamp 

Church School News 
             Friday 12th January 2024                  Issue: 38 

www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk                           Tel: 01460 240793 

www.facebook.com/Shepton-Beauchamp-Church-School-101172729098791 

 Head’s Update… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the Spring Term. We are looking forward to 

our Christingle Service on Friday 26th January at St 

Michael’s Church at 2.30pm. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the service.  
 

We have had a great start to our new learning projects this 

term. Frozen Kingdom for Gryphon Class and Magnificent 

Monarchs for Phoenix Class.  
 

By popular demand from the children, we are relaunching 

our Win a Bike attendance competition. 

Every child whose attendance is 96% or over will be entered 

in the draw on 19th July.  
 

Next week I will send to you all your child’s current 

attendance record from Sept-Jan. Can we get our attendance 

over 96% for our school? 
 

Best wishes, 

Connel Boyle 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Our school 
attendance 

target is  
96% 

We are at  

95.97% 
-0.10% 

Gryphon 
Class current 

attendance 

 95.66% 
 
 

 -0.12% 
Lots of bugs! 

Phoenix Class 
current 

attendance 

97.2% 
  
 

-0.05% 
Lots of bugs! 

Who would like to 
win a bike!!? 

 

The BIG Attendance 
Competition 2023/2024 

 

Every child in the school 
whose attendance is 
96% or more, will be 

entered into a draw on 
Friday 19th July 2024. 
One lucky winner will 

win a bike! 
 

 

 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates:  
 

• Friday 26th January - CHRISTINGLE SERVICE at 2.30pm  

• Friday 9th February - LAST DAY OF TERM  

• Monday 19th February - FIRST DAY OF TERM 

• Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th July – Gryphon Class Residential  

 

The school calendar for 2023 to 2024 can be found 

under the Parents Tab, listed as Term Dates. Go to: 

www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk 

 

Headteacher drop-in 

sessions every Friday at 

2.00pm. 

Mr Boyle is available for any 

parent to drop in to see him 

without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel 

free to use this session to 

answer any queries you may 

have. 
 

Friday Family Assemblies 

Come and join us every 

Friday at 2.45pm. We look 

forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Florence   Rory  
 

Friday’s Children 
 

Ruby      Mabel  
     

 

Congratulations 

to this week’s 

winners! 

FROZEN KINGDOMS SCIENCE 

INVESTIGATION 
 

Gryphon class have been investigating 

what wildlife lives in the Arctic and 

how they have adapted over the 

generations to survive in their climate. 
 

Our children also began predicting and 

classifying the Frozen Kingdom’s 

wildlife. 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk/

